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Uniform Policy 
 

As stated in the school’s mission, County Day provides a challenging learning culture 
where all students can become creative, innovative, future leaders.  In order to carry out 
this mission, County Day does not require students to wear uniforms.  Instead, students 
can express their creativity and personal style through their clothing choices as long as 
their attire meets dress code requirements as stated in the student handbook. 
 
 
 
  


